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Year 1 Great Fire of London Workshop:  Monday 26 June  
Thank you to those parents who have returned their slips together with their voluntary contribution.  We 
appreciate that money is extremely tight at the moment and our timeline falls just before the end of the month 
when most people get paid.  We still have a very large number of parents who have not contributed and without 
parental support enrichment visits such as this cannot take place in the future.  If you are able to make a payment 
after payday, this would be much appreciated. 

Class Photographs 
If you ordered your child’s class photograph, these were sent home earlier this week.  Please notify the school 
office as soon as possible if there are any discrepancies with your order.   

Teddies/Soft Toys Needed for PTFA Summer Fayre 
Thank you for the donated items received so far. However, more are still needed and would be gratefully received. 

Helpers for the PTFA Summer Fayre 
So far, we only have six people who have signed up to help at various points during the day and this is really 
disappointing.  Please remember that all monies raised is used to support and benefit YOUR children.  If you are 
able to help, even if only for a short period of time, this will make all the difference.  Please sign up by either clicking 
on the link for the Google Form:  Summer Fair Helper Form, leaving your details with the school office or emailing 
the PTFA directly: ptfa@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk  

Breakfast and Beehive After School Club 
All invoices for this half term should now have been paid in full.  Please note that late charges will be issued for all 
unpaid invoices.  If a balance remains unpaid, your child will be unable to attend the club until the account has 
been cleared. 

Year 2 Children attending Beehive After School Club 
If you still want your child to attend this club from September and have not already done so, please can you confirm 
this with Mrs Gray by returning the confirmation slip and deposit by Wednesday 05 July. 

Busy Bees 
Due to various activities happening in school today we were not able to have a celebration assembly as normal.  
Children who received their busy bees will be carried over to next week. 

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company called 
Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence securely. To get 
the free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  If your child is 
unwell it is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

Forest School Sessions 
Timetable for this half term was sent out half last term.  Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North Door 
and the South Door.  You are also able to check the timetable by clicking the following link Summer B Timetable.  

Lunch Menu 

Next week’s menu will be:  Week 1.  Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper 
copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    
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